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15 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

We are really pleased to have all our students with us again. They have made a great start to the new
academic year and have impressed us with their enthusiasm and curiosity.

As part of every student’s homework, each week they will receive a list of words from their class
teacher which they are expected to learn. These keywords will help students to make good progress
over time.

Vocabulary learning can be difficult when students do not know effective techniques to memorise
vocabulary. For this reason, I have recorded a video for you and your children. In the video I explain
different techniques that can be used to learn new vocabulary effectively.

Link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QTpDvUKfh_Y

We will also give access to Languagenut to all of our students, a fantastic platform with a range of
activities and games, which also supports vocabulary learning. All students will receive a login from
their class teacher in the first two weeks of school.

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me if you have any questions
(e.sanchez-escobar@grange.outwood.com).

Yours faithfully

Miss Sanchez

Second in Modern Foreign Languages
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